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25th January 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Year 6 trip: Metro Bank 

 

The children will soon be taking part in a Mathematics workshop run by Metro Bank, where they will 

have the opportunity to learn about banking, saving money, making a budget and how a bank is run. 

As part of this workshop, the children have been invited to visit Metro Bank in Watford High Street. 

This will give them the opportunity to see how a real bank is run and organised.   

 

Your child is invited to participate in the above trip. 

 

 

DATE  Tuesday 12th February 2019 

TRAVEL  Walking 

TIME Leaving school at 1pm  and returning by usual school finishing time. 

DRESS  Normal school uniform with sensible walking shoes, and a light weight rain coat. 

LUNCH The children will be having their lunch at school as normal.  

 

 

I hope you will agree that this is a worthwhile activity and that you will give your permission for your 

child to take part. There is no cost and this trip is covered by the Annual Parental Consent form.   

 

We would be grateful for any additional adult volunteers to help us on this trip. If you are available to 

come with us, please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 6 Team 


